
LITTLE BITTERROOT LAKE ASSOCIATION
PO BOX 1003
MARION,MT

ANNUAL MEETING: AUGUST 1ST 2018
CALL TO ORDER 5:30 PM

I. ATTENDANCE:
PRESIDENT: Robbie Torgerson
TREASURER Doug Hill
SECRETARY: Ryan Sandvig

WET: John Babcock
FWP: Russ Hartzell

II. Old Business

1. Grant Money through Marion school $10,000 LEAP for AIS awareness.
Alisa Jones from Marion schools helping with boat launch
Staffing and curriculum for Marion school. 

2. Board to meet monthly.

3. Rock Quarry expansion from 5-45 acres Violating county codes since 2012
DEQ petition approx 70 signatures
Robbie and Dan met with DEQ
August 3rd decision from DEQ

III. New Business

 1. Russ Hartzell FWP AIS Supervisor Inspection stations Inspection 
started in March 65000 boats inspected 2017. Fourteen fouled boats. 
Statute that boats from out of state must be inspected before launch 
Possibly looking at sticker onboats that have been inspected

2. John Babcock WET 2017 water quality normal levels. Slight 
increase in nitrates. Report available on LBLA website 2018 AIS sampling
and other testing parameters aquatic vegetation surveys John worked on 
grant for Marion school for AIS education and awareness. 
John Babcock speaker at West Yellowstone conference 

3. Board nominations:
For Secretary and Treasurer:
Buck Measure, Gary Jackson nominated and seconded, voted in
by the members

4. Highway cleanup:
Members trash pickup in area near residences 

MEETING ADJOURNED: 7:30 PM
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